
 

 

Feedback: Special DBC meeting 
 

Concerns and challenges: Standardisation process 

It was previously reported to members that a task team with three work streams was formed to investigate 

the concerns and challenges raised about the implementation of the standardisation process. The 

previous Informus is attached for ease of reference. 

 

The task team was expected to report back to the DBC on 16 August 2021. The task team unfortunately 

could not complete investigations in all the colleges within the period provided. The period of the 

investigation was extended to 26 August 2021 for a comprehensive report to be submitted. The employer 

will issue a circular to all employees to provide an update on the work of the task team. The members 

who were unable to make representations to the task team, are requested to send their inputs to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 23 August 2021.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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